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Dear Sir 
As the owner/occupier of  I would like to 
support this application. I am always informed when there is an advent happening and 
informed what time the music will end which is always before the licencing hours. 
 I have never had an issue with late night noise or nuisance from any of the events, even the 
dog show which is very well managed. 
 As villagers we need to support the pub, or it could close like a lot of venues. I remember 
the previous owners and you never new one day to the next if it would be open. 
 
2 
Hello  
I am writing in support of the above application. 
The Springhead pub holds many events throughout the year including supporting local 
businesses and charities in the community, also providing employment for many in the 
process. The Springhead along with many other public houses, has had to adapt to ride 
the wave of COVID and all the challenges that came with it. Fortunately, Sutton poyntz 
still has it's village pub and it deserves the support of it's local authority to ensure it can 
remain as the hub of the village. 
Thank you  
 
3 
I am wri�ng to register my support for the above applica�on. 
 
The operators are based in Su�on Poyntz and run this Events Company alongside the Springhead 
pub. They put on first class events and always take the needs of the village into account in everything 
they do. They are key contributors to the life of the community.  
 Past events have not nega�vely impacted the village, but have added to village life. There is no 
reason to believe that their  philosophy and modus operandi would change with this proposed 
license. 
 
I urge the commi�ee to support this applica�on. 
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Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Please accept this email as support of this applica�on. 
 
The events in the field are always well organised, we are always informed of the events in advance. 
 
The pub is a real asset to the village being able to support this applica�on will enable the pub to 
con�nue opera�ng. 
  

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
Appendix 6
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Hello  
 
I am wri�ng in regards to the above applica�on to urge you to approve the licence. 
 
The Springhead is a vital part of the village and deserves your support to help maintain its place at 
the heart of the community. 
 
The owners are, in my  experience, extremely considerate of their neighbours and take all possible 
steps to minimise disrup�on to the village, and succeed in doing so . The pub trade has been faced 
with more than its fair share of challenges over the last few years and do not need to be faced with 
more obstacles to survive. Please approve this applica�on  
 
Thank you  
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I Fully support this applica�on. As a property owner that faces this field, I know the people involved 
will ensure minimum disrup�on, manage noise levels and �mings, whilst maintaining the �diness 
and environmental responsibili�es of the field. They have demonstrated this for many years. 
 


